

## **Healthy Helensville**

Our vision: To be the healthiest rural community in New Zealand

## An update: Alison McKenzie House

A subcommittee of the Helensville District Health Trust has been formed to help determine the future of our iconic building, known as Alison McKenzie House. The subcommittee recently met with engineers, architects and Council.



Building, structural engineering and heritage architecture reports have been completed over the past few months to assist in planning the building's future. These include a review of the building's heritage status and protection afforded via Heritage NZ.

A project team with relevant expertise will commence planning and consultation in early 2017 to be able to present final recommendations to the Trust Board.

## 2017 Harvest and Artisan Markets

Te Whare Oranga ō Parakai will host monthly markets again in 2017, beginning on Sunday 26 February (the day after the Helensville A&P Show). The popular Kids Kitchen Club will run classes at each Market at 9am, 10am and 11.30am – contact kitchen@ thrivekaipara.org.nz for more info or to book your children in! Don't forget to keep an eye on www.thrivekaipara.org.nz throughout the year for market dates and to find out what's going on at Te Whare Oranga ō Parakai.

